
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 
 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren ) 
Missouri’s Filing to Implement Regulatory Changes in ) Case No. EO-2012-1042 
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NOTICE OF EXTRA-RECORD COMMUNICATION 
 
 
Issue Date: June 4, 2012 

 
On June 4, 2012, I received the attached correspondence from Crescent Electric Supply 

 
Company by US Mail. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Kevin D. Gunn, Chairman 

 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 4th day of June, 2012. 
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Ma y 29, 2012 
 

Mr. Kevin Gunn 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Mo.  65102-0360 

 
Subject:   Missouri Energy Efficiency  Investment  Act 

 
Dear Mr. Gunn, 

 
I 'm writing to you regarding  the M EEIA and the pending approval  by the Misso uri 
Public Service Commission before the new three year plan can be implemented. 
Crescent  Electric Supply Co mpan y is requesting your support to expedite the approval 
process. 

 
Our St. Louis facility took advantage  ofthe  previous programs by insta lling energy 
efficient  solutions for their customers that greatly reduced energy consumption and 
operating costs.  This allowed commercial end-users to put the savings to work by 
rei n vesting  back in their businesses. 

 
When funding was abruptly cut off last September it ca used the immediate shutdown  of 
many projects.  The incentives offered  by Ameren  Misso uri to invest in energy efficient 
upgrades are an important  part of the payback calculation  end-users consider  when 
ma king the purchase decision. 

 
The economy  is st ill not full y recovered  from t he recent  recession.  Businesses st ill need 
incentives  to spend scarce revenue on capita l  improvement act i v ities lik e energy efficient 
upgrades.   We at Crescent E lectric are strong supporters of sustainability initiati ves and 
request your prompt approval ofthe new MEE I A. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Roger H. Stosko  · 
Director, Energy Systems & Sol utions 

 
 

 


